To: City Council
Subject: Press policy
Date: Saturday, March 1, 2025 9:21:56 AM

Dear City Council members,

These are frightening times and I have felt blessed to live in what I’ve considered, a bubble of reason in Sebastopol
and West County.

I’m very concerned to read the article in today’s Sebastopol Times about the changes and restrictions in press
policies. Iread both Sebastopol Times and the Press Democrat to keep informed about local news and politics and
have come to expect the news to be timely and, especially in the case of Sebastopol Times, thoroughly investigated.
Please reconsider these new, restricted press policies.

Susan Bendinelli

Sebastopol, CA

Sent from my iPhone





